
 
 
April 3rd, 2020 
 
Dear Cashman School Families, 
 
In response to our government officials’ call for us to limit potential gatherings, travel and any 
unnecessary movement, we must regretfully cancel the parade that we had scheduled for April 9, 2020 
at 10:30am. 
We know that many of you were really looking forward to it, but hope you can appreciate the need to 
cancel it at this time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Karina Mascia- Fayles and the Cashman Teachers and Staff 

 

 


